
Weekly Update February 20th - February 23rd  

 

Lost and Found  

Our Lost and Found will be set out on tables at the end of this week for all classes to view; however, all 

students and parents are welcome to go through our lost and found bin in the office at any time.  Our 

next donation day will be Friday, March 1st 

 

Change to PA Day 

The March 1st PA Day has been switched to April 8th 

Mid-Winter Break  

Mid-Winter Break (March Break) is coming up soon: March 11th – March 15th 

Pizza Day  

Our next pizza day is Friday, March 8th. 

Indoor Shoes  

Please make sure that your child has dry shoes to wear in school.  We want to ensure that the floors 

stay safe and dry. 

As the cold weather continues, please ensure that your child comes to school dressed appropriately.  If 

they do not want to wear warmer clothes, please make sure they are packed in their backpack in case 

they are needed.  We want all students to be able to enjoy their time outside each day. Along with this, 

please LABEL ALL ITEMS WITH FIRST AND LAST NAME so that we can return any lost items 

to the proper owner.  

 

Absences  

If you have marked your child as coming in late, but decide to keep them home, please ensure that 

you call the school so that their attendance can be updated. We do need to account for all students 

every day. 
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Playground Supervision Hours 

Playground supervision begins at 8:35am.  Students are not to be on the playground prior to that 

time.  Playground supervision ends at 3:25pm. 


